Appropriate Topics To Bring to Curriculum Committee
The Curriculum Committee honors departmental autonomy while adhering to external compliance requirements from such entities as the Northwest Association of Schools and Colleges, Oregon State Board/Department of Education, Department of Community Colleges and Workforce Development (CCWD), Oregon State Statutes, Oregon Administrative Rules.

New or changed courses or programs affect college catalog content, the degree audit process, library, bookstore, testing, just to name a few.  New or changed courses or programs must be brought to Curriculum Committee for committee approval.

New or changed courses or programs must be submitted to the Curriculum Committee by the end of fall term for inclusion in the next year(s catalog.

The following need Curriculum Committee approval:
· Requests to include a course in the AAOT and ASOT requirements.
· Requests to include a course or remove a course from the Related Instruction page in the catalog.
· New Professional/Technical certificate and degree programs.
· Changes to existing Professional/Technical certificate and degree programs.
· New courses.
· All course changes, including re-titled or re-numbered courses, and changes to the number of credits will be brought forward to the committee as a Consent Calendar item for approval.

· Changes in prerequisites to courses which are required in other programs.
· Changes to courses which other departments use in their degrees or certificates.
· Articulation Agreements

Appropriate forms are on the Curriculum Committee website.  Your Curriculum Committee representative will assist you in ensuring all needed documents are completed correctly.  Items will be placed on the agenda only when all documents are completed correctly.  This includes obtaining signatures required on the appropriate Curriculum Committee forms.  For Consent Calendar approval items, contact the committee recorder.
